Good Evening,

My name is Lynsay Miller and | wanted to send my letter of support for the TNR Ordinance that is up for review on
March 19th. Unfortunately, | am unable to attend the meeting due to to work, but hopefully my letter will help.

I volunteer for a Milwaukee area animal rescue group and reside in a heavily populated area of Milwaukee where feral
cats are abundant. We MUST have reasonable measures and procedures in place to avoid continuing the
overpopulation of feral cats in Milwaukee. Every day cats are being taken to MADACC, wandering the streets and
reproducing at an alarming rate which ultimately, without doubt, leads to the increase of the unnecessary killing of
these animals once brought to MADACC or not being able to survive in the streets.. Having easy methods in place for
citizens to be able to TNR these cats, we can, in time, solve the problem of overpopulation of cats in our community.
This ordinance should absolutely remain in place and please take the time to make it uncomplicated for citizens to help
the City of Milwaukee reduce its cat population.

Thank you,

Lynsay Miller



